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Dates for your diary

Dance Festival for Class 1

Spring Festival (music & dance)

Easter Holiday

Bank Holiday/PTA Fun Run

Village Fete on school field

Coronation Bank Holiday

Year 6 SATs begin

24/3/23

31/3/23

3/4 – 14/4

1/5/23

7/5/23

8/5/23

9/5/23

Not to be confused with our fantastic PTA, the Friends of Ashdon School is a charitable trust set up in 
2011 to provide and assist in the facilities at our school. Thus, last year it was agreed that the Friends 
would make a significant contribution towards the refurbishment of the Class 1 toilets.

The Friends are now seeking new trustees to join them, to oversee the trust and liaise with the school 
on how the money that they receive could be spent. Unlike the PTA, the trust is made up of local 
community members, current and ex-parents, who make financial contributions of different amounts 
towards the trust – these are known as the ‘Friends’.

If you would like to be considered in becoming a trustee, then please speak to Mr Rance before he 
leaves at Easter for further information. Equally, if you would like to be a ‘Friend’ and contribute to the 
money that is raised for the school, then you can come and speak with Mr Rance as well.

Friends of Ashdon School

Stars of the Week

The Stars of the Week for the last time were:

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Bishop to our team of staff. Mrs Bishop is our new Office Manager 
and comes with lots of experience from working in 2 other schools in Cambridgeshire. However, there 
will be a transition period whilst Mrs Bishop learns both the routines of our school and different 
software packages compared to her previous experience, so please bear this in mind in the coming 
weeks. 

New member of staff


